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Attention Pharmacy Technicians: Applications for
the 2025 Rules Review Committee Now Open

The Ohio Board of Pharmacy’s Rules Review Committee is responsible for reviewing all rules
prior to their legislatively mandated five-year review date. The Committee is composed of twelve
Onhio licensed pharmacists in good standing and, new for 2025, two Ohio pharmacy technicians
in good standing. The committee will meet this fall for a half-day virtual meeting (via Microsoft
Teams).

Please be advised that the Board prioritizes applicants who have relevant work or other
experience that directly relates to the rules up for review. The rules for review primarily impact
outpatient pharmacies. Applications will be accepted through May 21, 2025.

For more information about the Committee, including how to apply,
visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/IRR25Techs

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE PHARMACIST APPLICATION PERIOD IS NOW
CLOSED. THIS APPLICATION IS FOR PHARMACY TECHNICIAN MEMBERS.
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People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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